
Announcements for Thursday, October 18, 2018 

-There will be an informational meeting tomorrow morning at 8:45 am in room 625 for anyone 

interested in trying out for Girls Basketball. 

-The fall musical is today, tomorrow, and Saturday. Visit bths.ludus.com for tickets or visit the 

ticket booth. If you’d like to buy your ticket with cash or a credit card, you can also visit Mrs. 

Crossen in room 222 to purchase a ticket. Come see Anything Goes – you do NOT want to miss 

it! 

-Any remaining Lost & Found Items will be donated to the Betty Griffin Thrift Store tomorrow. 

-Attention ALL SENIORS: Are you interested in a career as a Medical Assistant, Firefighter, or 

LPN? Do you want to be a Cosmetologist, Paramedic, Welder, or Diesel Technician? Then come 

explore First Coast Technical College with your school counselors on a Field Trip to FCTC. Pick 

up your permission slip at the GUIDANCE desk TODAY. Seats are LIMITED, so take care of this 

today, SENIORS. 

-Students:  Tickets for the District Volleyball Championship Game are $6.00.  Go Fan Student 

Sport Passes will not be accepted either. 

 


